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October 18, 2017
12:00 P.M.
M E M O R A N D U M

TO:
The Honorable Lori Boyer

The Honorable Danny Becton

The Honorable Katrina Brown

The Honorable Doyle Carter

The Honorable Al Ferraro

The Honorable Reggie Gaffney
FROM:
Council Member Matt Schellenberg, Chair


Land Use and Zoning Committee

RE:
20171113 Meeting Notice Special LUZ Committee Workshop

Notice is hereby given that the Honorable Matt Schellenberg, Chair of the Land Use and Zoning Committee is hereby scheduling a Special Land Use and Zoning Committee Workshop to discuss White Paper on the City of Jacksonville Drainage and Flooding Regulation. The Special Land Use and Zoning Committee Workshop are scheduled for Monday, November 13th, 2017 at 12 p.m. in the Council Chamber, 1st Floor of City Hall, 117 W. Duval St, Jacksonville, Florida.

All interested parties are invited to attend. Please mark your calendars accordingly. Contact Jessica Matthews, Legislative Assistant, at (904) 630-1404 for information.

MS/jm
cc:
LUZ Committee Members & Staff

Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary


Susan Grandin, Assistant General Counsel


Planning & Development Department

Carol Owens, Chief, Legislative Services Division
Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division

Office of the General Counsel 

CITYC@COJ.NET
Media Box


File Copy

[image: image2.wmf]_975916892.unknown

